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Announcement of Packaging Change 

 

 

13th March, 2023 

 

Dear Valued Customer,  

 

Thank you for your support towards Saint-Gobain Weber over the years. 

 

It is proud to announce the change in packaging design, including a fresh logo aligned with the 

latest market mission. These updates are part of our continued efforts to provide the brand 

promises dedicated to our customers. 

 

The new packaging will be transformed gradually in the coming months and will be available 

for all our products. The changes do not affect the form or function, product testing methods 

of our products, manufacturing processes or the level of quality or service we provide to you.   

  

Should you have any questions regarding this announcement, please get in touch with your 

Saint-Gobain Weber sales representative at +852 2866 9199. We look forward to continuing 

to serve you. 

 

 

 

 

 

Yours faithfully, 

Saint-Gobain Weber (Hong Kong) Building Material Co., Limited 
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Paper Bag - Front 

 

Paper Bag – Front 

 

 
  



 

 

Current packaging New packaging 

 

Paper Bag - Back 

 

 

Paper Bag - Back 
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